
Bellarine Community Health (BCH)

recently secured Federal Government

funding for further redevelopment at the

Portarlington Health Centre site in

Fenwick Street.

The tender process for the Architects

was recently completed and the

selection panel awarded the contract to

Four18, a Geelong based Architectural

firm.

Four18 Architecture are now reviewing a

scoping document for the project and

organising for a site survey to determine

land and building size.

Engagement with community groups via

a survey, along with consultation with

clients, staff, user groups and key

stakeholders has helped inform the

scope of the project.

BCH is keeping current user groups

informed of the status and timelines for

the project.

There will be an opportunity for further

feedback on the preliminary designs in

the coming weeks and an opportunity

for engagement around the community

use and programs delivered in the new

multi-purpose space at the centre.
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BCH will keep the community regularly

updated through newsletters and a

dedicated project page has been set up

on the BCH website.

www.bch.org.au/projects/port-dev 

The webpage currently includes

frequently asked questions (FAQs) and

an infographic containing the feedback

from the recent survey.

BCH CEO Shane Dawson also recently

gave an update on the project to the

Portarlington Community Association.
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